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BOARD SUBMISSIONS FOR NOTING  
 
 
 
The Tawa Community Board has made submissions to Wellington City Council 
on the Draft Annual Plan (appendix 1), Draft Climate Change Action Plan 
(appendix 2), Draft Community Facilities Policy & Implementation Plan 
(appendix 3) and proposed Liquor Control Bylaw (appendix 4).   
 
At its April 2010 meeting, the Board resolved to delegate responsibility to draft 
the Draft Annual Plan, Draft Climate Change Action Plan and Draft Community 
Facilities Policy & Implementation Plan submissions, with input from the rest of 
the Board, to the Chair, Robert Tredger.   
 
At the same meeting, the Board resolved to delegate responsibility to draft the 
Liquor Control Bylaw submission, with input from the rest of the Board, to the 
Deputy Chair, Graeme Hansen. 
 
The submissions were lodged with the Council on 11 May 2010. 
 
It is recommended that the Tawa Community Board: 
 
1.  Receives the information.  

 
2.  Notes the Tawa Community Board’s submissions to Wellington City 

Council on the Draft Annual Plan, Draft Climate Change Action Plan, 
Draft Community Facilities Policy & Implementation Plan and Liquor 
Control Bylaw, which were lodged on 11 May 2010. 

 
 
 
 
 
Contact Officer:  Lauren Kemple, Community Board Coordinator 
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